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November Meeting Minutes 

 
Date: November 2, 2020 
Time: 7:00pm 
Location: ZOOM 

 
 

Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by Diane Frische.  Students represented -  Crawley, 
McCanless, Tindell, Frische, Jones, Jerd, Collis, Cunningham, Harvey, Martin, Lee, Blaylock, 
Mulder, Bullock, Kinkead, Randolph. 
 

Old Business 
Minutes ​- Diane reviewed the minutes from the October meeting.  The minutes were approved 
by a show of thumbs up. 
 

New Business 
Financial Report​ - Mr. Light gave an update on the budget and the funds currently in the School 
account including outstanding band fees.  One item to note was that the Boosters were 
responsible for the payment of 1 security guard at each home game, which went $50 over 
budget.   Diane made a motion to approve the financial report which was unanimously 
approved by a show of thumbs up.  A copy will be maintained in the records.  
  
Fundraising​ - Mr. Light will be sending information home with students regarding the Coke 
Fundraiser which will start 11/16 and end 11/30.  Pick up will be December 12th and volunteers 
will be needed.  
 
The band received a $500 donation from the Cunningham’s home association group.  Thank 
you to Kathleen for making this happen.  
 
Upcoming events ​ -  
Winter Guard calendar is posted.  This year we have just one team with 18 members.  
 
Christmas Parade - Nothing posted on the city’s webpage about the parade this year. 
 
Clinics - Clinics are cancelled due to Covid, however students can still audition via Submittable 
to qualify for All State.  Interested students should confirm audition dates and times with Mr. 
Light. 
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Winter Concert - The winter concert is still up in the air at this point.  If the concert is going to 
happen, students will have a few full band rehearsals after school on Tuesdays, TBA. 
 
Concessions - Mr. Light took a few moments to thank Jennifer Tindell on making the most of 
concessions during this very difficult season.  Her flexibility, creativity and quick thinking helped 
make this fundraiser a success.  Thanks to all who volunteered week after week.  It did not go 
unnoticed and was very much appreciated.  
 

Adjournment 
Jill Crawley made a motion to adjourn the meeting, second by Matt Jones.  Meeting adjourned 
at 7:20pm.  
 

Next Meeting 
12/7/2020 via Zoom 
 
Proposed minutes respectfully submitted, 
 
Sue Jerd November 20, 2020​______ 
Booster Secretary Date 


